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Current Enrollment numbers are as follows: 
 
Enrollment  

 September 
2019 

September 
2020 

3rd Grade   84   85 

4th Grade   103   80 

5th Grade   84   107 

Total 271 272 

 
Fundraiser Information: 
PTO Fundraiser Kick-Off was held on Tuesday, August 27th with announcements and daily 
encouragement. Great American is once again the fundraiser for the 2020-2020 school years. 
A motivational challenge was issued for the students to sell items.  If accomplished Mrs. Millburg 
has agreed to a silly string battle with each student who reaches this goal.  Mrs. Field orders 
have been turned in and all other orders are being handled online.  Top seller will receive a 
giant stuffed narwhal in lue of the previous “principal for a day” prize. 
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Scholastic Book Fair:   
The PTO hosted Scholastic Book Fair has been put on hold for September and consideration is 
being made to hold the book fair online in October. 
 
Information for Teachers: 
All the informational documents for procedures and processes included in the teacher handbook 
binder have been updated in google docs and continue to be hyper-linked in a hub for easy 
access.  Additionally, a Covid Handbook was created to help with questions about new 
procedures and guidelines.  This document has been linked to the Lincoln Staff Google 
Classroom page. 
 
Crisis Management Update​-   
An announced fire drill (without the fire department) was practiced successfully on September 
18th. Evacuation occurred quickly, applying social distancing to the best of our ability .  We are 
registered with the Great Central U.S. Shake Out to complete earthquake procedures on 
October 15th and our Tornado drill practice is scheduled for later this month.  Additionally, we 
will be planning a practice with law enforcement and the fire department in the near future.  
 
Items for Students: 
Cub Scouts: Lincoln School boys were given a flyer with a brief overview of the scouting 
program in Pana. 
Girl Scouts: Lincoln School girls were given a flyer with a brief overview of the scouting program 
in Pana. 
Share & Care food program have distributed applications for “Friday Food Bags” as well. 
 
Band:  
Ms Armour has been met with Covid restrictions making it difficult to set up instrument tryouts 
for 5th grade students to explore band  instruments at this time.  As a result she is using band 
time from Lincoln to help make up lost band time at the Jr. High due to the early dismissal 
schedule. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        ​Lincoln Elementary School​          

Building Independent Thinkers and Problem Solvers, One Student At A Time! 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Foster and Mr. Anderson, from the fire department, did a great job 
talking to the 5th graders about 9-11.​   ​Students got to see some of the 
steal from one of the World Trade Centers  

 

   

September 11th class activity  


